
          Kia ora  Talofa  Kia orana  Bula   ¡Hola!  Malo 

e lelei  

SCHOOL VALUES 

Petone Central School is guided by the values of: 

 

Whanaungatanga (Aroha, Working together, Relationships, Kotahitanga,) 

Ako (Reciprocal / Tuakana-Teina, Learn, Teach, Persevere, Risk Taking) 

Respect (Trust, Honesty, Listen, Value Others / Mana tangata, Value Property) 

Manaakitanga (Helping, Sharing, Caring, Nice words, Hospitality) 

20th March, 2019 

Poutū-te-rangi  

Na 

Trina & Staff 

 

Our Valued Education Partners 

Kia ora Whānau 

 

Week 8 is nearly done and dusted, what a busy week we have had. 

 

We are experiencing stunning beautiful sunny days at the moment, all though the 
temperature has dropped a little we still require all students to have a hat on outside for 
the remainder of this term. We have taken a very staunch approach this week and those 
without hats (quite a number) have not been permitted on the playground. Please ensure 

your child has a hat in their bag each day.  

 

Rippa Rugby - Yesterday, a group of students represented our school in a Rippa Rugby tournament.  

Our students did really well, our Year 4 team came eighth, and the Year 5-6 team came seventh. Players of the day were 

Stavros and Faith. Well done Everyone! 

 

Easter Raffle  - check out the Easter raffle baskets in the school office foyer, 
don’t they look great! Please keep the money and raffle tickets rolling in for 
these to the office, all money received goes towards our new Junior 
Playground. If you would like to sell more, please ask at the Office for 

another raffle sheet. The raffle will be drawn 10th April. 

 

Paid Union Meeting - As advised earlier in the week on Facebook this event 
has been cancelled.  Thursday the 21st of March will be a normal school day 

from 9am to 3pm.  

 

Sports, Medical & Immunisation Forms - There are still a few forms to be returned to the Office. Those with forms 

outstanding have a notice on their pānui (newsletter), please return these to the Office as soon as possible.  

 

Have a great weekend Everyone 

 

Māuri ora 

Whāea Trina 

 Nga mihi, welcome, talofa, namaste, kia orana, taloha ni, fakalofa lahi 
atu, malo e lelei, bula, ni hao, konichi wa, kalous enthrata, bonjour. 



Key Dates Term  1    Term Calendar   

Friday    22 March    Immunisation Year 7 & 8     

Sunday   7 April     Daylight Savings Ends  

Friday    14th April   Term 1 ends. 

Community Notices: 

A Marsden Whitby education for your son or 

daughter in Year 9, 2020, Open Day, 

Scholarship and enrolment information. You are 

invited to the Samuel Marsden Collegiate School 

Whitby Open Day, Wednesday 20 March, any time 

between 10am and 2pm. This is a great opportunity 
to see the Marsden Whitby campus and to find out 

about Marsden Whitby’s Visible Wellbeing approach 

and future-focused learning programmes. There 

will be staff and students to talk to and the 

students look forward to showing you around. For 

more information and to register visit 
marsden.school.nz/experience  

Scholarships – Academic Scholarships for entry 

into Year 9 in 2020 are now open, applications 

close on 16 May and the exam date is Saturday 25 

May. Information and applications are online. 

Enrolments -Marsden Whitby applications for 

enrolment for 2020 are now open. If you have any 

questions or would like a personal tour please call 

Lorraine Rose on 04 234 1070. 
Upper Hutt Roller Skating 
Dress up as your favourite Movie or TV character and 

come to our first Fundraising Night Disco for 2019. 

The proceeds from this disco will go towards our 

skaters attending the 2019 NZ Artistic Roller Skating 

Championships. Saturday 30th March 2019, 6.30 – 

8.30 pm. Entry $10 Skate/Blade hire FREE. Upper 

Hutt Roller Skating Club, 4A Railway Avenue, Upper 

Hutt .Ring/text 0226824517 emails 
rinkbooking@gmail.com skatewellington@yahoo.co.nz 

Please feel free to share this post. 

Aqua Beatz  

H2O Xtreme, Upper Hutt   

Friday 22nd March 7pm to 10pm. 

Free Slides, Live DJ, Spa and Inflatables.  

Come along will be lots of fun!   

Birthdays to Celebrate this Week  

Hari Huritau ki a koe! 

Tyson Gracie  

Tobias Parata & Gregory Davidson 

FUN AT RIPPA RUGBY  
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